
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Cemetery Commission Appointment – Lisa Baer 
 
DATE:  March 31, 2023 

 
Lisa Baer has submitted an application for appointment to the Cemetery Commission.  
 
Council Action 
Mayor Zierden recommends the appointment of Lisa Baer to the Cemetery Commission 
to the term ending 12/31/2025.  
 
 
 
 


